	Happy Holidays from The Magic Mountie Podcast & Mt. SAC!

Hi welcome back, this is Christina Barsi your co-host and producer of The Magic Mountie podcast and on behalf of everyone on the Magic Mountie Team and Mt. San Antonio College, we thank you for being a dedicated listener and part of our community. 

The podcast will be taking a break during the holiday season, and we will be back with lots of compelling and informative episodes in January 2022. 

But don’t worry we have over 130 episodes you can browse and catch up on during our break. And in the spirit of the holiday, you can give the gift of knowledge, community and connection by sharing one of YOUR favorite episodes with someone that you know who would love it. 

We wish you a happy holiday season and we’ll see you next year!

